
 

 

SafeFloor Michigan Donates SafeFloor to  

the Department of Natural Resources (DNR) in Alcona County 

 

SafeFloor Michigan is a new company in the Bay City area. It is owned and operated 

by Tri-city native Matt LeBrun. SafeFloor Michigan is thrilled to be a part of the 

community they live in. They love boats, fishing and installing safe, anti-slip resistant 

flooring for the DNR in Michigan.  Working with them was a pleasure and a perfect fit. 

 

Recently, Matt donated his services and product, to ensure the boat from the DNR is 

safe for the officers and community it serves. “It is a pleasure to work with the DNR to 

provide SafeFloor on the boats that do so much to keep everyone safe on the water 

here in Michigan,” says Matt LeBrun.  

 

SafeFloor™ is a recycled granulated rubber flooring that is chemically bonded to the 

boat deck, and other surfaces to create an easy to clean, anti-slip and durable floor 

covering. SafeFloor has been in business for over 20 years and it is the only marine 

flooring that offers a lifetime warranty on its patented flooring product.  SafeFloor 

enhances the DNR boat and gives it a great new look. SafeFloor is a high 

performance, marine, nonskid flooring built to last for years to come! This nonskid floor 

is perfect for the officers who are often dressed in uniform and other gear. It will 

prevent slips, falls and injuries, lessen fatigue, and will dampen the hull noise. It is super 

easy to clean, is pet friendly and has unrivaled durability.  

SafeFloor Michigan thanks the DNR for their support. We appreciate the opportunity 

to provide SafeFloor for their boat and look forward to continuing to work with them in 

the future. 
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